You're Invited to Our Technology Workshop!

Dear Students,

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Technology Workshop designed specifically for
students interested in enhancing their skills in the field of technology.

Details of the Workshop:

o Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024
e Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM

e Location: Room 204, Technology Building

e Topics Covered: Coding Basics, Robotics, and Digital Design

Join us for an interactive day filled with exciting technology sessions, hands-on activities, and
opportunities to connect with professionals in the field.

RSVP:

Please confirm your attendance by March 1, 2024, by replying to this email.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Best Regards,
The Technology Workshop Team



